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From Bruce Bergman <noreply@jotform.com>
Date Mon 2025-02-17 5:06 PM
To JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom

<ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name Bruce Bergman

Organization Wylee Hangars Condominium Association

Comments or questions? During the last Master Plan meeting, I picked
up off the layout plans that a portion of our
property is slated for State acquisition.  I
asked a question during the meeting on why
and how it affected our drain field.  The quick
response was for Taxiway Safety Area, but the
drain field question was not answered.  So,
please explain the reason this property needs
to be acquired and the ramifications for our
vital drain field.  

Assuming this is not reversible, when will we
receive details on boundaries, value, timing,
etc.

I would like to receive email updates.

If you would like a
response, please tell us
the best way to contact
you:

Email

Email wyleehangars@gmail.com

Phone Number (503) 572-3831
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